
Government of the District of Columbia 

 
Office of Advisory Neighborhood Commissions 

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Suite 11 

Washington, DC  20004 

(202) 727-9945 
 

Memo 

To: Angelique Rice, Associate Chief Financial Officer, OFRM 

From:    Kent Boese, Executive Director  

Date: July 5, 2024 

Re: FY24 ANC8C Q3 Allotment (Restore $164.95) 

After submitting our June 28, 2024, memo to OFRM advising that $164.95 be withheld from ANC 8C’s 3rd 

quarter FY 2024 allotment, the Office of Advisory Neighborhood Commissions (OANC) received and reviewed 

documents from ANC 8C that were sufficient to support the $164.95 expenditure. 

  

Therefore, the OANC now recommends the release of $164.95 that was previously withheld. 

  

The balance of the annual FY 2024 allotment after this release will be $5,336.10, which is the amount of 8C’s 

4th quarter FY 2024 allotment.   

 

 

 

cc:   Commissioner Georgette Johnson (8C01), Treasurer 

 Commissioner Salim Adofo (8C07), Chairperson 

 

  

 

 

 




